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Draft Plans of Management on Public Exhibition  
On Norfolk Island public reserves are managed in accordance with the Public Reserves Act 
1997 (NI) and the Plans of Management for Public Reserves. 
 
The Norfolk Island Regional Council (NIRC) is conducting a review of the existing plans and 
is seeking feedback from the community on three Draft Plans of Management for the 
following Reserves: Two Chimneys, Headstone and Point Ross. 
 
To submit feedback, complete the online form available on Councils website at 
link http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf/your-council/council-documents/documents-public-
exhibition or collect a hardcopy form from Councils Customer Care offices on New Cascade 
Road. 
 
Hardcopy submissions can be returned in person to the Customer Care offices, mailed to 
PO Box 95 or, emailed to regionalcouncil@nirc.gov.nf. 
 
The public submission period is for 56 days and closes at 4:00pm on Monday 23 December 
2019. 
 
For more information, please contact Senior Environmental Officer Jim Castles by emailing 
jim.castles@nirc.gov.nf or telephone Customer Care on local free call 0100. 
 
 
 

Jim Castles 
SENIOR ENVIRONMENTAL OFFICER 

10 December 2019 
  

 

http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf/your-council/council-documents/documents-public-exhibition
http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf/your-council/council-documents/documents-public-exhibition
http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf/your-council/council-documents/documents-public-exhibition
http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf/your-council/council-documents/documents-public-exhibition
mailto:regionalcouncil@nirc.gov.nf
mailto:regionalcouncil@nirc.gov.nf
mailto:jim.castles@nirc.gov.nf
mailto:jim.castles@nirc.gov.nf

